
Subject: Date in the BID website
From: Taran Schindler <taran@grandvision.org>
Date: 09/13/2017 01:20 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, Gianine Rizzi
<Gianine.Rizzi@lacity.org>

Hi Lorena,

One of the folklorico dance group leaders noticed that there are two dates on the San Pedro
Dia website.

The banner says the correct date, but the text below says Oct. 30.

And.....I'm already getting some responses from artists...

Stay tuned, 
Taran
~~
Taran Schindler, Artistic Director
Grand Vision Foundation | The Grand Annex
434 W. 6th St., San Pedro, CA 90731
310.833.4813 | www.grandvision.org

Date in the BID website

1 of 1 01/27/2018 04:52 PM


